
Notice of Recall 
 

 
The Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference (ISSC) was recently advised of a recall of 

Venus Clams from a dealer in Mexico.  The harvest area has been identified as Bahia 
Salinas with harvest and shipment date of December 17, 2013.  The Lot Number is AC065. 

 
It has been determined that the product was shipped to the following States: 
            Arizona 

            California 
            Nevada 

            Oregon 
            Washington 

 
We are in the process of providing dealer information to those States.  We request you take 
appropriate action if this product has been shipped to your State by a secondary US 

dealer.  Please see attached information related to the recall issued by the Mexican 
dealer.  We will provide additional information as it becomes available. 

 
 

Thank you, 
Ken Moore 
 

 
______________________________________________________ 

Ken B. Moore, Executive Director 

Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference 

209-2 Dawson Road 

Columbia, SC 29223-1740 

 
Phone:    803-788-7559 
Fax:       803-788-7576 

Email:    issc@issc.org 
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